

Glencourse Cluster NEWSLETTER



Calendar of Events

July 5 – 4th of July Weekend Picnic

Main meadow

July 26 - Board of Directors Meeting

TWC Office, 397 Herndon Parkway, #100,

Herndon, VA 20170

Board of Directors

The cluster has elected two new directors to the board with one vacant position still available. Please contact us if you are interested in serving on the Board of Directors.

Akira Ikuma (re-elected)- President Craig Kuhn - Vice President Elony May (new) - Secretary Rob Webb (new) - Treasurer Member at Large - Vacant

NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT:

The past year has been a time of transition for the board. A wholehearted thank you to John Botts, Nancy Hurwitz, Carolyn Travers and Ellen Davidson who served the cluster these past few years. We continue to benefit from their immense contributions. We also welcome Elony May and Rob Webb to the board and are excited to gain their many talents and fresh perspectives.

The cluster is doing well. We have a balanced and healthy budget and have accomplished necessary projects in the past year such as the asphalt and concrete replacement project. This coming year, the board intends to focus on beautification of the cluster through updated standards as well as address common area enhancements. We will continue to strive for productivity and make the cluster a jewel of Reston.

New Mailboxes

The board will replace existing mailboxes this summer. The new cluster box units are RA-approved and will provide residents with larger mail compartments and separate parcel lockers. Residents will be notified of scheduled replacement and key hand-off date/times.

Entrance Sign

We will install our first Glencourse Cluster front entrance sign tentatively by Fall 2014. The project will include beautiful landscaping around the sign and multiple design layouts for residents to choose from. Please see the Glencourse Cluster website for more information.

What's going ON?!

The board is soliciting feedback to install small outdoor bulletin boards to improve communication and decrease printing cost. Bulletin boards will be located near mailboxes and high traffic areas. The bulletin boards will include the current newsletter, upcoming events, and important initiatives (i.e. tree removal). Please see the Glencourse Cluster website for more information.

Come Join!

Special Projects Committee - Have a green thumb? Interested in working towards improving the appearance of the cluster and your block? Join the special projects committee to make much needed changes to our cluster.

Glencourse Cluster Mom's Group - Meet your local moms to talk, coordinate, swap tips, share hand-medowns and to generally help each other out. This is not limited to moms, but open to all women at Glencourse/Wingfoot.

Glencourse Man Cave - Share your interests and hobbies with men residing in the Glencourse/Wingfoot cluster and discuss sports/gadgets, experiences in home remodeling, provide contractor referrals, etc.

Please email Glencourse.board@verizon.net if you would like get involved.

4th of July Weekend Picnic
Hosted by the Glencourse Mom's Group and sponsored by the Glencourse Cluster Association. Events include a Kids Parade. Best Pie Contest. games for adults/kids and lots of food! Picnic will be held at the main meadow on Saturday, 5 July, from 10:30AM to 4:00PM. Bring a side dish to share and lawn chairs/picnic blankets to enjoy the festivities. Details will be posted on the Glencourse Cluster website.

Safety Notice

There has been a report of break-ins of vehicles (and an attempted break-in of a house) in our cluster. Please be sure to observe personal safety in your home and be sure to lock your vehicles.

Contact

Email: Glencourse.board@verizon.net Website: www.glencoursecluster.com